
 

 

Children are awarded 

House Points for effort, 

achievement and kindness 

to others. This year’s  

points winners are 

Welton = 1319 
 

 

At KPS we believe that 

good manners are essential 

and the teaching of these is 

at the centre of our curricu-

lum. This year  

 1H and  3AB have been 

recognised as having the 

best manners in school. 

 

Every day your child spends 

in school really matters. 

This week’s attendance 

superstars are: 

6S with 100% 

Reminders for the New School Year 

• All our cloakrooms are small, if you are buying a new school bag please make sure it is as 

small as possible.   

• Please make sure that school shoes are plain black with not other visible colours, labels or 

logos. Canvas shoes, plimsolls, trainers, boots are not permitted 
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The end of the school year  is always one of the most emotional 
occasions in the school calendar. Saying farewell to the 2019 
school leavers proved to be no exception. They really have been 
a brilliant year group. Although we are incredibly sad to be say-
ing goodbye to pupils who have been with us since their Foun-
dation days, there are some fantastic opportunities that lay 
ahead at all their different secondary schools. They are ready for 
the challenge! 
 
It has also been a very emotional time for the whole staff as we 
have said goodbye to Mrs Wright – she really is a legend at 
school and each and every one of us has learnt from her. All the 
staff hold her in huge esteem and we have many memories of  
happy stories, inspirational achievements and some very funny 
moments. We know she will enjoy every second of her retire-
ment.  
 
At the leavers service it was fantastic to see how much our chil-
dren have enjoyed the broad and balanced curriculum we offer. I 
really do think we have amazing staff who always put in extra to 
make sure all the children have the best possible opportunities. 
We are very proud that the Year 6 have achieved so well in their 
SATs. Their combined results were 26% above the National 
standard.  
 
Thank you everyone for your amazing support in my first year as 
headteacher at Kibworth Primary is such a special place to work. 

Happy Holidays Everyone! 



 
 

Year 6 

Charlie, Erin, Elliot, Kaci-

Leigh, Trafford, Logan, 

Luke, Jess, James, Oskar, 

Ryan, Rani, Rosie, Harvey 

Year 5 

Jonathan, Amelia, Aaliyah, 

Anthony, Anna, Daniel, 

Lauren, Lucy, Florence, Ed-

ward, Jack, Tomas 

Year 4 

Evalyn, Ralph, Jazzmin, 

Louisa, Charles, Ollie, Ru-

by, Ollie, Isaac, Amelia, 

Evelyn, Sophie, Zain, 

Thomas 

Year 3 

Kayan, Marissa, Leo, 

Veerun, Edith, Lara, Ria, 

Freya, Raj, Ria, William, 

Callum, Lily, Amy, Leo, 

Christopher, Florence, Wil-

liam, Cameron, Alfie-Scott 

Year 2 

Joshua, Finley, Emilia, 

Evangeline, Bea, Matthias, 

Harmony Kyran, Heath, 

Alexander, Star, Jason, 

Ted, Monique 

Year 1 

Harper, Jake, Joseph, Evan, 

George, Ellie, Lawrence, 

Mason, Lewis, Amber, Hal-

le, James, Dylan 

EYFS 

Tobias, Ellis, Max, Poppy, 

Becca, Laurie, Marley, Isa-

bel, Sophia, Ava, Lottie, 

Made, Auden, Jack, JoJo, 

Ava, Rubie 

   

 

On Friday 5th July our children attended the DSAT tennis compe-
titions held at Mowmacre Hill Primary School. We have some very 

talented players who clearly dominated the whole event. They also showed 
great sportsmanship and respect towards their opponents adjusting levels of 
play appropriately yet still controlling the game.  

Congratulations to Ethan for winning the competition and to Rory for 2nd 
place.  

It was the last competition of a very successful year. Kibworth Primary School 
children took part in 44 different sporting events. Our athletes progressed to 
the County finals in five different sports: gymnastics, basketball, cross coun-
try, football and hockey. We are very proud of all of them.  

Well done.         Mr Kostecki 

 
 
 

29.08.2019 -  School opens 
05.09.2019 -  Yr 4 Roman History Day 

Thank you to everyone who has supported the KPA this year. Grateful 
thanks to parents for donations and support throughout the year, teachers 
for helping out at events, office staff for their support and finally to all the 

wonderful volunteers who give up their time to make the fundraising 
events happen.  

Total amount raised £6150 and £6069 was spent on playground markings, 
year 6 leavers disco and ice pops for the sports day. Thank you in especially 

to Olivia, Kirsty and Kathryn 

Thank you to everyone who 

contributed to ‘Happy 

Shoesday’.  

 

 

 

 

Huge thanks to everyone who sup-

ported the Year 6 enterprise sale. 

Some amazing ideas! My dog, Eddie, 

loved his treats from the dog pick and 

mix! 

A total of over £730 was raised and 

will be shared between two charities.  

 

 

 

 


